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Meeting minutes Nov 2014 

 

Faculty met to discuss the current graduation policy and the issues posed by the Mother’s Day 
graduation dates.  Feedback will be incorporated and sent to the Board of Trustees.  Issues raised were: 

�x graduation a celebratory experience for our graduating students and their friends and families.  
�x This is an issue of inclusivity. While graduation on Mothers’ Day may be a wonderful event for 

some mothers of traditional students, it is an undue burden on non-traditional students who 
may be parents, faculty who may have young children or parents they need to take care of, or 
staff who also have children, parents, or relatives to visit with and see on Mothers’ Day.   

�x 


